
Information meetings for the 7th grade. Please pay attention to the spread of ongoing infection and 
that you have personal responsibility in this regard 
 
Falun's municipal primary schools welcome students and guardians according to previous invitation to 
information meetings regarding choosing of school for grade 7. We are currently seeing an increase of 
the spread of covid-19, influenza, RS-virus, and winter vomiting disease (Calicivirus), everyone is 
therefore urged to take personal responsibility. For example, stay at home if you have symptoms and 
think about keeping proper hand hygiene. If you cannot participate in the information meeting, please 
contact the school in order to receive information regarding grade 7. The schools intend to carry out 
the information meetings in person, granting the opportunity for visitors to see the school premises. 
The employees of the schools will be available to answer your eventual questions.   
 


